

## BLACKWOOD COMPREHENSIVE SCHOOL

## YSGOL GYFUN Y COED DUON

Headteacher/Pennaeth Mrs J Wilkie Ty-isha Terrace, Blackwood NP12 1ER

Telephone/Ffôn: 01495 225566

Fax/Ffacs: 01495 225625

Email/Ebost: blkca@caerphilly.gov.uk



**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Return of Year 7 25<sup>th</sup> March 2022

I hope you are all well.

I am pleased to inform you that we will return to onsite learning for year 7 pupils from Monday  $28^{th}$  March 2022 and all pupils should attend school as normal.

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult period.

Take care and stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Jane Wilkie

Headteacher/Pennaeth





